
Subject: Your e-mail re waste.
Date: Sat, 23 Mar 2002 16:50:03 -0800

From: Ernie Crist <CristE@dnv.org>
To: "'Graham.Shanks@BCHydro.bc.ca'" <Graham.Shanks@BCHydro.bc.ca>
CC: Mayor and Council - DNV <Council@district.north-van.bc.ca>,

Directors Team <managecomm@district.north-van.bc.ca>,
"FONVCA (E-mail)" <fonvca@fonvca.org>

Dear Mr. Shanks:

I concur with your concerns.   I have on several occasions put forward both
to Council and the GVRD,  a program based on the expertise I acquired when,
at the taxpayers expense I,  along with other regional politicians,  made a
trip to Europe visiting various cities and facilities ending up in Berlin at
an international conference on waste. 

Upon my return I produced  a report. When it comes to waste management, we
in BC are on the wrong track altogether.  One crucial ingredient in our
Provincial, GVRD  and District waste disposal programs is lacking. This in
turn gives rise to all the other follies including the one giving you
concern.  

I did not support the present policies and bylaws imposed on you since,   in
my opinion, it was totally unnecessary. This opinion is shared by the
Federation of North Vancouver Community Associations, FONVCA@FONVCA.org 

Yours truly,

Ernie Crist 
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